REF: RB /ko /School letter.

Bloxwich Academy Bloxwich Lane Bloxwich, Walsall West Midlands, WS2 7JT T: 01922 710 226

16TH May 2017

Dear Parent / Carer

I would like to say a big thank you and well done to all our year 6 for their hard work in the SATS exams.

Year 2 have now started their SATS exams and I would like to remind you they are all invited for free breakfast each day this week to help settle the children for their exams.

I look forward to greeting parents every day before and after school on the car park if you would like a word or just to say hello.

PE Kits

There are a number of children coming into school without their PE Kit, could I remind all Parents that they should ensure their child has correct Kit and have them for their next lesson. PE Kits (white T shirt, Black shorts and Black pumps) all can be purchased from most supermarket outlets.

Lost property

We have quite a lot of lost property in school. Next week Thursday 18th and Friday 19th May we will be displaying all items in the Library on tables.

At the end of the 2 days all items left will be disposed of.

Library books.

We have an abundance of books in school that have been donated by members of the public but are not longer needed in school. We would like to offer these free to a good home, if you would like a book for your child they will be displayed in the library on Thursday 18th May and Friday 19th May in the library.

HMI Report

Please note the most recent copy of the HMI report is available on the Ofsted website. We are pleased with the progress the school is making.

Yours sincerely

Miss R Beards Headteacher